STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Olympia, Washington 98504

RE: Randolph B. Bourne, MD
Master Case No.: M2012-398
Document: Release from Informal Disposition

Regarding your request for information about the above-named practitioner; attached is
a true and correct copy of the document on file with the State of Washington,
Department of Health, Adjudicative Clerk Office. These records are considered
Certified by the Department of Health.

Certain information may have been withheld pursuant to Washington state laws. While
those laws require that most records be disclosed on request, they also state that
certain information should not be disclosed.

The following information has been withheld:

Respondent’s residential address, including street, city, and zip code pursuant to
RCW 42.56.050, RCW 42.56.350(2)

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding the information that
was withheld, please contact:

Customer Service Center
P.O. Box 47865

Olympia, WA 98504-7865
Phone: (360) 236-4700
Fax: (360) 586-2171

You may appeal the decision to withhold any information by writing to the Privacy
Officer, Department of Health, P.O. Box 47890, Olympia, WA 98504-7890.
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Randolph B. Bourne, MD

Re: Master Case No.: M2012-398
ILRS Case No.: 2011-159469
Credential No.: MD00047603

Dear Dr. Bourne:

This letter is to officially inform you and other interested parties that the Medical Quality
Assurance Commission has released you from the requirements of the Stipulation to Informal
Disposition signed on August 24, 2012, You have demonstrated satisfactory compliance with
the terms and conditions of the agreement. The Stipulation is terminated and you arc now
released from the requirements of the Stipulation etfective upon receipt of this letter.

The Department of Health Medical Quality Assurance Commission wishes you well in your
future endeavors as a physician and surgeon.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (360} 236-2763 or by e-
mail at roberthomer@doh.wa.gov or write to the Department of Health, Medical Quality
Assurance Commission. PO Box 47866, Olympia, WA 98504-7866.

Sincerely,

Wﬂ]. Hsvren

Robert M. Horner
Compliance Officer

cc: Tammy Williams, Atiorney for Respondent
File
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